
You're Invited to a Family Outing! 

Dear Family, 

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming family outing! It's a wonderful opportunity for us 

to spend quality time together and create lasting memories. 

Date: Saturday, July 15, 2023 

Time: 10:00 AM - 4:00 PM 

Location: Riverside Park, Pavilion #3 

We will have food, games, and fun activities for everyone. Please bring your favorite dish to 

share! 

Kindly RSVP by July 1st so we can make the necessary arrangements. 

Looking forward to seeing everyone there! 

Warm regards, 

The Johnson Family 


